
NOTIFICATION                    Date:29.08.20 

 
                                    

Dr.S.Patra, Medical Officer, was in home quarantine and was working from home. As 

there were no covid-19 related symptoms during the quarantined period, she would 
be available in Medical unit from 30/08/2020. 

                               Dr.B.K.Sarkar 
                          Senior Medical Officer 

                          Medical Unit. 
 


